
I wish﻿ to object to the proposals to develop at Sainsbury’s under SA32 for the following reasons :

 Over population of the area
• Too many apartments – given the recent and future developments along Green Lanes - Travis Perkins, Capitol
House.
There is no supporting infrastructure to increase doctors surgeries or schools which are already limited.

• Loss of the major supermarket in the area, forcing people to have to drive further. This would affect elderly
and disabled residents in particular and increase car usage. What will be the intention with the car parks at these
supermarkets, presumably they will be reduced significantly. It will not only be the elderly and disabled
affected as heavy shopping.

Please consider removing the development from the local plan proposals.

Thank you
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